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CITY OF MISSION VIEJO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES 

LA PAZ BRIDGE REHABILITATION AND ROAD WIDENING IMPROVEMENTS 
FROM MUIRLANDS BOULEVARD TO CHRISANTA DRIVE 

CIP NO. 01756 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Mission Viejo is requesting proposals from qualified firms to 
provide construction management services for a project to widen La Paz Road between Muirlands 
Boulevard and Chrisanta Drive.  The project involves widening and rehabilitating the two existing 
bridges over the railroad.  Estimated construction cost is $9-10 million. 

Services to be provided include project management, inspection and geotechnical/materials 
testing. 

If your firm may be interested in submitting a proposal, please contact Mark Chagnon, Director of 
Public Works, at mchagnon@cityofmissionviejo.org and provide your firm’s name and the phone 
number and email of the person to whom the Request For Proposals (RFP) should be sent. 

The RFP will be available as of November 12, 2021.  Proposals are due December 17, 2021 with 
contract award scheduled for the latter part of January 2022.   

Construction will likely commence in the early spring with an expected duration of about one year. 

Dated this 12th day of November, 2021. 

Mark Chagnon 
Director of Public Works 

City of Mission Viejo 
200 Civic Center 
Mission Viejo, California 92691 
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